
Grads to Be Program Presents  

Free Immigration 

Legal Aid Clinics  
In collaboration with US Immigration Law Group 

30 minute Zoom or phone appointments are available for  

students, their family, and community members.  

 

Wednesday, November 25, 2020, from 4 p.m. — 6 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 9, 2020, from 4 p.m. — 6 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020, from 4 p.m. — 6 p.m. 

 

To book an appointment, contact:  

 Hilda Rivera at 714.252.6840 or hrivera@noce.edu  

 

The North Orange County Community College District’s (NOCCCD) North Orange Continuing Education (NOCE) Administrative Offices are located at 
1830 W. Romneya Drive in Anaheim, California 92801. For more information, call 714.808.4645 or visit www.noce.edu. It is the policy of NOCCCD 
to provide an educational, employment, and business environment in which no person shall be unlawfully subjected to discrimination or sexual 
harassment, nor unlawfully denied full and equal access to the benefits of District programs or activities on the basis of ethnic group identification, 
national origin, religion, age, gender, race, color, ancestry, sexual orientation, marital status or physical or mental disability as defined and prohib-
ited by state and federal statutes. The District is also committed to maintaining campuses that are free of harassment, drugs and alcohol. To read 
the entire NOCCCD nondiscrimination statement, see the policy in the General Information section in the back of the NOCE class schedule.  
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